
NDA announces new date for its group
Supply Chain Event 2022

News story

The NDA’s ninth supply chain event will now be held on 21st July 2022.

NDA’s supply chain event will now be held on 21st July 2022

The event was due to take place on 3rd February 2022 at The International
Centre, Telford, but was postponed due to the ongoing Coronavirus outbreak.

The same venue will be used for the upcoming event.

Launched in 2011, the supply chain event has attracted a total of around
10,000 visitors from more than 20 countries, representing thousands of
companies both large and small.

It has been an overwhelming success in engaging with the suppliers that are
essential to achieving the NDA’s decommissioning mission.

The event has grown from attracting a few hundred visitors to almost 1,700
and is now the largest event of its kind anywhere in Europe.

It provides an opportunity to network with more than 300 exhibiting companies
and is aimed at attracting new business to the nuclear decommissioning sector
– with a particular focus on SMEs.

The Nuclear Industry Association (NIA) will now hold its DECOM2022 conference
the day before, 20th July, which the NDA is supporting.

Registration continues to be open. If you have already registered for the
event, then your booking will be carried over to the 21st July.

See the supply chain event website for further information and follow NDA
social media channels for the latest updates.
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